
Dear Representative Stutes, 

 

Please stand up for Alaskans and tell Pebble Partnership that Alaskans cannot be 

bought. We do not support trading our salmon industry and culture for short-term jobs at 

Pebble.  

 

We have overwhelmingly opposed the Pebble Mine time and time again. We hope you 

will govern with this opposition in mind.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer Weis 

 

1565 Sunrise Drive 

Anchorage, AK 99508 


